
I-285/I-20 West Interchange
A Major Mobility Project — P.I. Number: 0013918
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Participate in 
our upcoming 
Public Hearing 
Open House 
(PHOH) events 
and submit your 
comments! 

Georgia DOT wants your comments and feedback on the proposed project improvements, 
the Environmental Assessment (EA), and the mitigation plan. The project team is hosting 
multiple events so that YOU can participate - here’s how:

	> Visit the virtual meeting room with all materials and displays prepared for the Public Hearing 
starting November 15, 2022 at www.dot.ga.gov/I285I20W. 

	> Join us at one of two, live virtual Question and Answer (Q&A) sessions on Thursday, December 8, 
2022, from 2 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. and 5 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. The link to access the virtual Q&A session 
will be posted on the project website on the day of the event. 

	> Project SMEs will also be available by phone on Thursday, December 8, 2022, during the virtual 
Q&A sessions. 

	> Attend the in-person PHOH on Tuesday, December 13, 2022, from 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. at the 
Riverside Epicenter, 135 Riverside Parkway, Austell, GA 30168. 

1.	 Leave a written comment or speak to a court reporter at the in-person PHOH on December 13, 2022
2.	 Complete the online comment form at www.dot.ga.gov/I285I20W
3.	 Email your comments and scanned images to WestInterchange@dot.ga.gov
4.	 Written comments may be mailed to Georgia DOT: 
	 Mr. Eric Duff - PI#: 0013918, State Environmental Administrator
	 Georgia Department of Transportation, West Peachtree Street, NW – 16th Floor, Atlanta, Georgia 30308
5.	 Dial the project hotline at 770-343-0770 to leave a recorded comment (please provide name and contact 

information with your comment)

Comments about this project will be accepted until Friday, December 23, 2022 by one of the following methods: 

To view the printed displays, please visit Georgia DOT’s offices at One Georgia Center, 600 West Peachtree Street, Atlanta, GA 30306 or 
the Georgia DOT’s District 7 Office at 5025 New Peachtree Road, Chamblee, GA 30341. The displays will be available for viewing weekdays 
from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. from November 15 to December 22, 2022. Georgia DOT representatives will not be staffing these displays; however, 
you may submit comments regarding the project using the public comment boxes that will be available. 


